
CITY OF ROMULUS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

September 22, 2025, at 6:45 PM 

The Romulus City Council will hold a public hearing at the Romulus City Hall in the Council 
Chambers, 11111 Wayne Road, Romulus, MI 48174, to discuss the Tax Increment Finance 
Authority Plan Amendment adoption completed by CIB Planning. 

The public is invited to attend this public hearing and express their comments or ask questions.  
Information will be available for viewing at City Hall between 8:00 AM and 4:00 PM Monday 
through Friday.  Written comments will be received by the Romulus City Clerk at 11111 Wayne 
Road, Romulus, MI 48174, no later than 12:00 PM on the day of the above meeting. 

 

Ellen Craig-Bragg, City Clerk 

City of Romulus 
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